
Notice regarding Final List of Shortlisted/Not Shortlisted for the 
positions of FPO and CBBO 

1. Due to certain technical issues, final shortlisting is not being uploaded on the website 
on the schedule date (30/07/2022). 


2. Final list of Shortlisted/Not shortlisted will be uploaded by 5th August 2022.

3. Candidates are requested to visit website on regular basis for further updates

4. Candidates may contact on 7004992899/9955041685 for any further information.


